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Announcement of the relation with the company whose name

is similar to our name

MOTOYAMA ENG. WORKS, LTD.

President and CEO: Toshiaki Shimpaku

There have been inquiries about the business relation or alliance with a manufacturer

abroad whose name includes letters of “MOTOYAMA” and is similar to our name, from

customers in Japan and abroad to us and our sales representatives. Every time we are

inquired about the relation, we have replied that we have had no relation with the

company. We announce our understanding regarding the company as follows, since we

have been inquired more frequently than ever.

We were founded in 1924 as the “MOTOYAMA-SHOKAI” company and were reorganized in

1938 as MOTOYAMA ENG. WORKS, LTD., which has had 89th years since its foundation.

Currently, we

1. do not have any subsidiary or group company that manufacture and sell our products

outside of Japan.

2. do not have any business relation or alliance with the manufacturer abroad whose

name is similar to our name.

Thank you very much and we would like to ask for your continuous support to our

products.

Our websites for inquiries;

MOTOYAMA ENG. WORKS, LTD.

http://www.motoyama-cp.co.jp/e/index.html


